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“I OPPOSE SB527, STOP THE ASSAULT ON OUR 2ND AMENDMENT RIGHTS!”   

This bill undermines the Second Amendment rights of law-abiding citizens by 

restricting their access to firearms and ammunition based solely on their age. The 

minimum age requirement of 21 for firearm purchases and repairs is an arbitrary and 

unjustifiable limitation on the rights of adults who are legally allowed to own firearms. 

 

This bill creates an exemption from antidiscrimination statutes that allows businesses 

to discriminate against individuals based on their age, which is a violation of their civil 

rights. All individuals, regardless of age, should have equal access to public 

accommodations, and this bill creates an unfair exception that violates this principle. 

 

This bill unfairly targets gun dealers and businesses engaged in repairing and 

servicing firearms, imposing additional regulations and restrictions on them that will 

ultimately harm their ability to do business. The government should not be in the 

business of creating unnecessary regulations and restrictions that negatively impact 

businesses and stifle economic growth. 

 

This bill does nothing to address the root causes of gun violence, which are complex 

and multifaceted. Instead, it simply imposes additional regulations and restrictions 

that will do little to prevent gun violence and only serve to infringe upon the Second 

Amendment rights of law-abiding citizens. 

 

This bill sets a dangerous precedent for future government regulation of firearms and 

ammunition. If the government can restrict access to firearms and ammunition based 

solely on age, what other restrictions might they impose in the future? This bill is a 

slippery slope that could lead to even more egregious violations of the Second 

Amendment rights of law-abiding citizens. 


